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NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS - CHANGE OF AUDITOR 
 
Iris Energy Limited (doing business as IREN) has changed auditors due to internal 
company restructuring of our approved auditors, Moore Australia Audit NSW. 
Moore Australia Audit NSW (ABN: 35234663278) recently partnered with Byrons 
Audit Pty Ltd (ABN: 19623126376) and the company restructured and rebranded as 
Byrons.  
 
This required the formal resignation of Moore Australia Audit NSW and appointment 
of Byrons Audit Pty Ltd as auditors for IREN. 
 
ASIC has approved the change of auditors, and we confirm there were no 
disagreements between Moore Australia Audit NSW and the management or directors 
of IREN and there were no reasons that give rise to an inability to complete any audit 
under the Corporations Act 2001. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact ir@iren.com  
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